ADDENDUM NO. 1

COUNTY OF KAUA'I
DEPARTMENT OF WATER
November 7, 2018

INVITATION FOR BIDS
GS-2019-5

ONE (1) SUPER CAB PICKUP TRUCK WITH LIFTGATE AND ACCESSORIES AND/OR
ONE (1) SUV 4-DOOR 4-WHEEL DRIVE

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This addendum is hereby made a part of the INVITATION FOR BIDS and shall govern the
work, taking precedence over previously issued plans and specifications governing the items
mentioned for the subject project; and it shall amend the said contract documents in the
following respects:

Addendum No. 1

This Addendum No. 1 consists of the clarification of requirements for the requiring of a Bid
Bond. There is no Bid Bond required for this solicitation. Due to the clarification, this
Addendum No. 1 will extend the opening of the bid to November 14, 2018 at 12:00 pm.

End of Addendum No. 1

Should you have further questions, please contact Mr. Val Reyna at vreyna@kauaiwater.org or
Mr. Ryan Smith at rsmith@kauaiwater.org.

Bryan Wienand, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

November 7, 2018
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Receipt Acknowledged:

Organization Received by

Date Title
(Please sign and return your acknowledgement.)



